
Advance Notice 
January 27, 2016 
 
 
 
Bell Time Discussion – Board and Administration 
 
 
Action to be taken:  No action to be taken, for discussion only. 
 
The Issaquah School District has received numerous communications from parents and 
community members asking about the District discussion related to later start times for 
our secondary school students.  The District is in the process of gathering information 
from parents and guardians, students, staff and the community at large.   
______________________________________________________________________ 


